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  CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Year 1 

Year 2  

Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 5  

Year 6 

Karina 

Honey 

Ryan 

Ira 

Beau 

Jayvon  

  

Top Table 

These children have shown good 

manners at lunchtime and will 

be a guest on Top Table next 

week 

Year 1    Khalilah 

Year 2    Diamonique 

Year 3    Kaden 

Year 4         Tara 

Year 5    Adam 

Year 6        Richard 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We hope you have had a lovely week. Our focus in 

collective worship this week was ‘Thankfulness’. 

Thank you for all of the wonderful donations for 

North Paddington Food Bank. We had a wonderful 

Harvest celebration yesterday with super  

performances from the choir, Year 1 and our Year 

3 prayer readers. As usual, our lovely children 

sang their hearts out and we hope those of you 

who were able to join us, enjoyed this special  

occasion.  

Have a lovely peaceful weekend and we look  

forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

With very best wishes from Ellie and Sarah 

Angel of the week:  Rosie from Year 1 

 

   Rosie is a wonderful member of our 

school community who follows our Christian 

Values.  

 

Rosie played a fantastic part in the Harvest 

Festival yesterday. 
 

 

Well done Rosie! We are all so proud of you. 

 

Attendance and punctuality. We are always 

committed to improving attendance levels at 

SCSJ so each child can reach their full  

educational potential. Unless there is a very 

good reason e.g. a serious illness, children 

should be in school on time every day. Please be 

aware that holiday absence cannot be authorised 

and that the school gate opens at 8:45. Children 

should be in class and ready for learning by 8:55 

at the very latest!  

This week’s Learning 

Leader 

These children have  

consistently demonstrated  

Learning Leader attributes this 

Keeping Safe 
 

Please ensure that 

you talk to your child 

about keeping safe if 

they are travelling to 

and from school 

alone.  

Remind them that 

they should not talk 

to or go anywhere 

with someone they do 

not know and that 

they should travel the 

safest and best 

known route. 

Label all clothing!  

Please label you child’s clothing with a sharpie 

pen; biros wash off! We are aiming to have an  

empty lost property bin and labelling your child’s 

clothes will help immensely! 



The newsletter is always available on the school website:  www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk 

COMPASSION ~ CREATIVITY ~ FORGIVENESS ~ THANKFULNESS ~ FRIENDSHIP ~ EXCELLENCE 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Fantastic work from Year 6 who had 100% attendance this week!# 

Well done to Reception, only 1 late this week! Y5 need to improve on their time keeping. 

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance 96.9% 97.4% 98.1% 96.7% 95.6% 97.1% 96.2% 

Punctuality 1 8 2 2 5 10 5 

Dates for  

your diary 
 

 

Mon 21 to Fri 25 Oct:  

HALF TERM BREAK 

 

Mon 28 Oct: Y6 trip to National Army Museum 

 

Tues 29 Oct: Y5 trip to National Army Museum 

 

Fri 1 Nov: Early Years to Forest School 1-3pm 

 

Wed 6 Nov : 2:45 Y3 shared learning assembly 

 

Thurs 7 Nov: Reception Parents Phonics workshop 

 

Fri 8 Nov: Early Years to Forest School 1-3pm 

 

Wed 13 Nov: 2:45 Y4 shared learning assembly 

 

Fri 15 Nov: Children in Need 

Fri 15 Nov: Early Years to Forest School 1-3pm 

 

Wed 20 Nov: 2:45 Y5 shared learning assembly 

 

Fri 22 Nov: Early Years to Forest School 1-3pm 

 

Wed 27 Nov: 2:45 Y6 shared learning assembly 

 Today we have had a group of  

lovely volunteers that have 

been painting some areas of 

the school! We are very grateful 

for their time. The condition 

and presentation of the school 

is so important to us and it 

makes for a good learning  

environment for our children.  
 

With that in mind can we please 

remind you how much we rely 

on your volunteer 

contributions. It is just £30 per 

child per year. It can be easily 

paid on the School Gateway 

App in one payment or over 4  

payments of £7.50 per child. 

Harvest Festival Service 

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk

